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2018/2019 

MAINTENANCE REPORT 

This has been another fairly quiet year as far as maintenance goes. 

I have kept Bob Partridge busy again, changing light bulbs and unplugging 
toilets and sinks.  

The dishwasher has not been working properly but because of its age, we 
cannot find replacement parts for it.  We were also having an issue of dishes 
not washing or drying properly at one point, but after fixing hoses in the 
solution bottles, it seemed to help a bit. 

This year, we had a fan put in the men’s downstairs washroom and a door 
closure put on the main bathroom door.  In the near future, an automatic light 
switch will be installed in this washroom, so the lights will not remain on all 
the time. 

New fire extinguishers were ordered for the compressor room and banquet 
room as per the Fire Marshall’s request.   

The boiler for the Club finally reached its “boiling” point and had to be 
replaced. Glowing Embers (Kevin &Jonathan Read) looked after replacing the 
boiler and making sure that it worked properly. Carlos was very happy to have 
heat in his room again!! 

Respectfully submitted,  

Kathy Best 
Maintenance Director


